
Muskoka Rock Hockey Executive Meeting, December 12, 2018 

Attendees: Crystal x 2, Scott L., Kirk, Jen, Francis, Jody, Tom, Trevor 

Regrets: Scott B., Tracey, Matt, Jenna 

 

MPS Update  

All Star Day – Set for this weekend. Haliburton is very excited to host.  

OMHA Playoffs – Playoff Matchups will be released next week but we know that we will face Almaguin 

for Novice, Atom and Peewee and Essa for Bantam.  

MPS Playoffs – The categories are set for Rep and AE but there may be some switching of teams to try to 

make tings a little more balanced. Will know after the January MPS meeting.   

Tyke – Please ensure we are having a Ref for each game as well as a travel permit for each game.  

 

Tournaments – All were very successful. There were some suspensions that took place but all have been 

served either at the tournament or in their next league games. We would like to add suspension rules 

into our official rules for the tournament. We had many compliments on the swag.  

Player Development – There has been talk about some player development and getting Scott Baker 

back on track. There is a guy named Stephan who is looking to get some skating set up in the new year. 

There was some discussion about the use of Glideability moving forward. We will not be using that 

company again. We are going to look at doing something for high performance players. Looking at some 

goalie sessions too. Scott Baker is possibly looking to get back at it. Stay tuned! 

On-Ice Volunteers - Have been registered and paid for.  

Goalie Situation – We are going to have to think of a way to entice players to play net. Perhaps the 

purchase of a goalie mask… we will think on this and come up with ideas.  

Tyke Jamboree Day – Can we get the OMHA to set up their shooting thing? We are going to make it a 

hockey event.  

Grant – Jody has applied for a grant through Muskoka Lakes Township. She has asked for $5500 total for 

3 different grants - 2 Events and on Community grant. 

Initiation – We are going to start to get a plan together to get more initiation players. Ideas are to give a 

stick or the equipment kit to each player who is starting with the club. We have also talked about doing 

a try hockey program that would run for the 4 Saturdays in March. We would also like to get some ice in 

the summer to make sure that people know us and see our brand. 

Skateathon – Date to be determined. Jody will get on the advertising.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:25pm. Next Meeting January 16, 2019 



Agenda 
 

MPS report  

Correspondence 

Skate- A-thon 

Tyke Jamboree 

Bantam Team  

Manager reminder 

Timekeepers 

Fraser Family  

 

 


